
Shady Banks 

Jun/Jul/Aug 2017  

 Mobility Study Finalized  
 
  At the April 19th Neighborhood Meeting, the outcome 

of the Mobility Study workshops was presented. 

  There were many areas of concern; traffic speeding, pe-

destrian and bicycle safety, and street lighting. Along 

with sidewalks in some areas and increasing the tree can-

opy in others. These concerns were broken out by the 

degree of interest in each and the effect to our overall 

neighborhood. The final Mobility Master Plan will 

appear shortly on  www.shadybanks.org. 
  The following three (3) areas were determined as the 

ranking priorities. 

 17th Avenue entrance / SW 12 CT. 

 18th Avenue from SW 14 CT. south to 17th Street / 

SW 14 CT. by park 

 15th Avenue 

  This Study is a working document and priorities can 

change as needs evolve. 

  The implementation of change to these areas will be 

determined by availability of funding. There is an initial 

amount of $50,000 to begin with. The balance will come 

over time through grants and other sources. 

  The success of grant funding is largely predicated on 

the amount of participation a Civic Association has, this 

is demonstrated  by its membership. The greater the par-

ticipation, the more it shows the buy-in by residents.  

  This is were we appeal of those Shady Banks residents 

who are not members. An annual dues of only $10.00 

adds  up to a show of strength. If you haven't already joined please do so now. A form is on the last 

page. 

Thank you. 

 
 

Mark Your Calendar 
 

Sat. Jun. 3-  Movies in the Park 

Wed. Jun. 7-Game Time  1 p.m. 

 

Wed. Jun. 21-Game Time 1 p.m. 

 

Wed. Jun. 21-  

Neighborhood Meet. 7 p.m. 

 

Mr. Colby Cooper, 

Business Development Director 

HIX SNEDEKER 

Will be making a detailed  

presentation on the plans to  

develop Harbour 26. 

 

 

 

 Events take place at Hortt Park/

Community  

Center unless otherwise noted. 



Your Caring 

Neighbor’s 

Landscaper 

Jones Landscaping and Garden Maintenance is cur-
rently   taking care of our front entrance.   

Thanks from all of us!!! 

Jones Landscaping  

& Garden Maintenance 

 
Be sure and visit shadybanks.org, your neighborhood website   

And  nextdoor.com for news relating to Shady Banks 

 

 

 

 

A big thumbs up  
         to every dog owner that  police’s 

         their pooch’s waste. 

        Thank you for your consideration of 

        your fellow residents. 

  

 

 

 

  

    Thumbs down to a dog owner that 

uses someone else’s garbage can.  

The proper container is your Yard 

Waste container. 

 

Vision Zero 

 
   At our April 19th meeting, Officer Ivan 

Fernandez, Fort Lauderdale PD,  informed us 

about a new program being implemented 

called vision Zero. 

   Currently Florida leads the country in 

pedestrian deaths. A multi-pronged approach 

is being put to work in Fort Lauderdale to 

combat the circumstances that lead to pedes-

trian injuries and or death. 

   Expect to see more traffic enforcement: 

speeding, rolling through stop signs, running 

red lights, reckless or careless driving and the 

biggest bugaboo, DUI. 

   Pedestrians will be cited for jaywalking 

(yay), bicyclists for not obeying traffic rules. 

   Bottom line, mind your Ps and Qs be-

hind the wheel, on foot, or pedaling. 

 

Shadybanks.org has a new webmaster. 

Check it out. 

 

The complete Mobility Study will be loaded 

when info received.  



  

 Shady Banks Recycles and par-

ticipates in the City’s GYR  

 Volunteer Program.  

 

 For how you can 

help…Go to 

 
  fortlauderdale.gov/recycle/ green          

works        

Check  nextdoor.com for additional information on these and other  

Shady Banks happenings. 

Hurricane Prep 

 
  Yep, it’s that time again-the advent of hurri-

cane season. June 1st to December 1st is like 

waiting for the other shoe to drop. Weather-

persons come into the spotlight, we suddenly 

become entranced by steering currents, dis-

turbances off of Africa or in the Caribbean. 

Then the inevitable happens, something be-

gins to form, gets a name, and now they 

really have our attention. An abundance of 

models start to  “project the track” and the 

“cone” is no longer something that holds ice 

cream. Going off to the North Atlantic, 

great. Heading up the coast beyond Florida 

good. Aiming here? No Way. 

  Worse case happens and our area is in the 

“cone”.  Being prepared will make the pos-

sibility of a hit easier to endure. Waiting till 

the last minute, fighting through grocery 

stores for water and provisions, going to 

Home Depot for batteries and plywood just 

plain bites the big one. Each year you tell 

yourself you won’t wait till the last minute 

and yet there you stand in an aisle waiting 

for more H20 to be unloaded, scouring the 

shelves for something to eat that doesn’t  

 

 

need refrigeration.  Here’s a partial list of 

stuff you can do ahead of time that will 

make life simpler if a storm is imminent. 

And you will always be able to use if we 

escape the season storm-less. 

 

Water—1 gallon per person, per day. Same 

if you have pets. FEMA wants us to have 

enough for 3 days. 

Food-non-perishables. There are a lot of 

choices, just make sure doesn’t require 

heating. No electric; no stove, microwave, 

or can opener. 

Gas-in the car and gas cans if you have a 

generator, chainsaw, etc. Take a moment to 

start the generator or chainsaw to make 

sure they will work if needed. 

Batteries-radio and flashlights and camping 

style lanterns. Candles okay but be careful. 

Valuable Papers-insurance, medical, etc. 

Some type of waterproof container. 

You can charge your cell phone using the 

car but you need the right adapter.  

Remember to make sure your family has an 

emergency plan: where to meet if sepa-

rated. 

 

When to call the PD 
 Also at the April 19th neighborhood meeting, the 

topic of using nextdoor.com to share alerts of strange 

activity in the neighborhood came up. Officer Fer-

nandez advised the following: if you feel yourself, 

or another person is in danger or property is at 

risk your first call is 911. Nextdoor.com is an out-

standing tool but does not replace the police. Calling 

a neighbor or officer of the Civic Association first 

does not replace the police.  Calling the police first 

increases the chance the person(s) causing your con-

cerns will be caught. 



 

2017 Board Members  Phone              E-Mail Address 

 
Jeanette Carr, Pres.  954-292-7516  jcarr33@bellsouth.net 

Joel Klass, Vice Pres.  954-562-4111  joelklass@aol.com 

Jacob Newman, Sec’y  540-529-9420  bottleracer@hotmail.com 

Don Haggerty, Treasurer 954-525-9532  dmhaggerty@earthlink.net 

Alycia Wolski   954-557-7546  aicyla22@gmail.com  

Barbara Haggerty  954-253-5156  haggertybj@earthlink.net   

Bette Groves   954-253-8432  gene954@bellsouth.net 

Bill Purswell   954-605-8297   billymls@bellsouth.net 

Hadny Fayyaz,    954-765-1091  HadnyHayek@gmail.com 

 

Margaret Smith-Logan     Margaret@dkorinteriors.com 

Webmaster                                                                  

 Handy Numbers to Keep: 
  

  Code Enforcement    954-828-5207 

  Commissioner Romney Rogers   954-828-5004 

  Police, Non Emergency   954-764-4357 
  Mayor Jack Seiler    954-828-5003 

  Mosquito Control    954-765-4062 

  Advertising Rates  
   One Issue Two + /per issue 

  Business Card              $25.00      $15.00 
  1/4 Page  $45.00      $30.00 
  1/2 Page  $65.00      $45.00 
   3/4 Page  $85.00      $60.00 
   Full Page  $105.00    $75.00 

 

SHADY BANKS Civic Association Annual Membership Form—2017 
$10.00 per Household—Lifetime Membership $100.00 

   Yes, I would like to be a member of the Shady Banks Civic Association, which is dedicated to 
    improving and protecting our neighborhood.   
   
  ____Renewal      ____New Member  ____Homeowner      ____Renter 
 
   I want to be more involved:      
   
          Volunteer @ special events   ____Newsletter delivery     Other_______________________ 
 
 
 Name_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 Address__________________________________________        Phone____________________ 
 
 E-Mail Address__________________________ 
 
   Membership is the lifeblood of every organization 
Send this application with a check payable to: 
Shady Banks Civic Association, 1524 S.W. 19th Ave, Ft. Lauderdale, Florida 33312 


